

Newsletter 31 Friday 27th May 2022

Dear Families

We are delighted to be wishing you a happy half term having come to the end of a very busy and productive term. Year 2 and Year 6 have now all completed their external testing. We have thoroughly enjoyed celebrating the Jubilee with our families. The 'garden party' was a lively event with the children joining in with our National Anthem. They looked amazing in their crowns and red, white and blue clothing. A massive thank you for all your donations to the FRIENDs events as well as cooking 'Hickey Buns' to commemorate our own national treasure. Certificates were awarded to the winners. These all met the criteria of having 12 cakes and the ingredients included. Mrs Hickey loved all your creativity!





Jubilee Celebrations
We look forward to presenting every child with a commemorative Jubilee
Book kindly given by our Government. These will be delivered to school before the end of the summer term.







Big Write

If you could have a super power what would you choose and what would you do with it?
Find an interesting way to write your ideas in your Big Write on Monday 6th June.

TOP TIP: The more you talk through your ideas at home, the better your writing will be..

INSET Dates 2022-23
To help anyone booking holidays for next year.

Monday 5th September
Friday 21st October
Monday 31st October
Monday 24th July
Tuesday 25th July

Key Dates for Spring Term 2022

Monday 30th May- Friday 3rd June- Half Term

Week beginning June 6th- Cycle training- Year 6

Thursday 9th June- New Reception Evening - start September 2022

Monday 27th June - Staff INSET day- no school

Tuesday 28th June -Sports Day

Wednesday 29th June-Sports Day Reserve

Friday 15th July-PAWS in

Tuesday 19th July- 12-1pm-Community Picnic

Wednesday 20th July-Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Party

Thursday 21st July- Term ends 2pm

Please ensure your child has suitable footwear in school for outdoor PE.

All our School Policies are available on our school websitecastlehill.gloucs.sch.uk